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Monday 4th March 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
On Thursday 21st March the children in Elm Class will be attending the ‘999 Club’ at the Emergency 
Department of Peterborough City Hospital. This club gives children from the ages of 8-11 the 
opportunity to visit the Emergency Department. The objectives of the visit are to provide some health 
information and to relieve fears and anxieties children may have about what might happen if they 
have to visit the hospital in an emergency, with an opportunity to experience some treatments.  
 
Our coach will leave school at 12.30pm to be in time for our booked visit from 1pm – 3pm and will be 
returning to school hopefully arriving back for the end of the school day, but by 3.30pm at the latest. 
The children will eat lunch at 12.00pm as usual so will not need to bring anything extra to school with 
them for our visit. The school will be covering the cost of the coach so there is no charge for this visit.  
 
If you wish to discuss this further or have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Jules Perry 
Elm Class Teacher/SENDCO  

 
 
 


